
 
  

 
 
             
 

   
 

    
 

  
 

  
    
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

OFFICE OF INDEPENDENT BUDGET ANALYST 
CITY OF SAN DIEGO 

M E M O R A N D U M 

No. 06-8 

DATE: May 22, 2006 

TO: Budget & Finance Committee 

FROM: Andrea Tevlin, Independent Budget Analyst 

SUBJECT: Approving the Recommended Modifications Outlined in the IBA’s Report 
No. 06-26 

Please find attached the Independent Budget Analyst’s Report # 06-26, “Recommended Modifications 
to the Mayor’s Proposed Fiscal Year 2007 Budget,” for your consideration at the May 24, 2006 
Budget & Finance Committee meeting.  I am recommending that you approve the recommended 
modifications to the Mayor’s Proposed Budget and forward to the full City Council for consideration on 
May 30, 2006. 

Attachment 

http://www.sandiego.gov/iba/pdf/report06_26.pdf
http://www.sandiego.gov/iba/pdf/report06_26.pdf

